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COUNTY HIGHWAY H PAVEMENT REPAIR 

 
The Washington County Highway Department completed the first stage of repairs to the depression on County 
Highway H east of State Highway 144 between the intersections of Wesley Court and Indian Lore Road in the 
Town of Farmington. The roadway surface was paved with an initial layer of asphalt (binder course) in July. 
The pavement has now met the designed settlement period, and the final layer of asphalt (surface course) is 
scheduled to be paved on Wednesday, September 24, 2025.  
 
The roadway will be closed to traffic in early morning on Wednesday, September 24, 2025, and is anticipated 
to be open to traffic by evening of the same day. The project schedule is subject to change due to weather and 
other factors. Please use alternate routes during the closure. 
 
Thank you for your patience and extra caution as we improve and maintain Washington County’s roadways 
striving for effective mobility and reliable infrastructure. For more information or if you have any questions 
about this news release, please call the Washington County Highway Department at 262-335-4435.  
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